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6th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
Re: Safety Measures for all Students and Staff 
 
As we are all now officially in lockdown there have been some changes to the safety measures that all schools 
need to put in place.  The guidance now states that in a secondary school: 
 
“face coverings should be worn by adults and pupils when moving around the premises, outside of classrooms, 
such as in corridors and communal areas where social distancing cannot easily be maintained”. 
 
At Corby Technical School we had already implemented this at the start of term and our students are already 
familiar with this procedure.  We issued 3 face masks per student during Term 1 so that all students would be 
able to stay safe.  If your child has lost or broken their school issued face masks we are unable to provide 
replacements.  Please can you support us by ensuring that your child remembers to bring a face mask every 
day.  If your child is exempt, please contact the school so that we can add them to our exemption list and provide 
them with a card. 
 
If you have any more questions please contact us on enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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